
NUI will on behalf of The Association of Operators for Hyperbaric Lifeboat Reception 

Facilities repeat the success by arranging the 25th Bergen International Div-

ing Seminar. 

 

The Seminar was established by the Norwegian operators on the Norwe-

gian continental shelf and has always been popular with a strong track re-

cord for its performance and exchanges of information and competence to 

all parts of the subsea industry.   

 

The Diving seminar is the professional and academic meeting place for the 

commercial diving industry, and it is also a valuable arena for networking.  

 

The Diving Seminar will have an area for exhibitors. 

 

The  Diving seminar in 2015, counted over 200 participants and          

exhibitiors from all over the world.  
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Speakers at the seminar. 

The Program will include speakers from both the industry and regulators. Names some of 

the speakers contributing will be:  

 

Karl Erik Schøtt Pedersen    Director General Norwegian Oil and GAS. 

Allen Leat       Chief Executive IMCA 

Judit Tetlow       HSE Principal Inspector of Diving 

Olav Hauso       Senior Advisor PSA 

Phil Newsum       Executive Director at ADCI 

Johan De Bie        Managing Director IHC Hytech B.V 

Gerrard Laden      Managing Director MIMIR 

 

The members of the Program Committee for the 2017     

seminar are: 

 
Cato Hordnes,  Statoil  (Chair). 

Joar Gangenes , Subsea7.  

Steven Sheppard , Helix. 

Øyvind Loennechen ,Technip FMC. 

Rolf Røssland , NUI.  
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